
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 July 31, 2025  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
In line with the directive of the Prime Minister to observe Monday, August 4, 2025, as 
an official national day of mourning to commemorate the port explosion, no instructional 
activities (classes, exams, labs, etc.) will take place on that day. 
 
Kind regards, 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


